
As we step into the new year, I’m grateful for all of the little kindnesses 

shown by residents, staff & family over the past 

year. It is all the little things that add up to make 

a meaningful life here at The Sequoia. Thank 

you & welcome to 2025! 

 

Please join us for our Winter Warm Up Friends 

and Family Night. Come cozy up with a hot 

drink and warm smiles on January 30th from 6 

PM to 7:30 p.m. Residents have hand-tied 

fleece blankets to help our neighbors stay 

warm. We will be sending that warmth forward  

by collecting new and gently used blankets, 

coats, hats, gloves, and socks for those in need. Bring your donations to 

the event on the 30th or drop them off with the front desk all month 

long.  

“You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a new dream.”  

C.S. Lewis 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Carolyn Driscoll, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Marlene, January 10th 

• Jose, January 21st  

• Colleen, January 24th 

• Phyllis, January 25th 

• Tony, January 25th  

• Alan, January 27th 

• Gaylene, January 31st  

• Marilee, January 1st 

• Michael, January 1st  

• Maria B., January 2nd  

• John, January 13th  

• Camilla, January 19th 

• Lizabeth, January  23rd 

• Deanna, January 25th  

Sequoia shines its Resident Spotlight on 
Stephen. He has lived at The Sequoia for 
almost two years and considers himself 
our resident Chaplin.  Stephens enjoys 
sharing his faith with others and says he 
is always available to sit and listen to 
those who need a kind ear. When he is 
not busy lending his support to others, 
Stephen can often be found in the 
activity room, tirelessly putting together 
puzzles! We are delighted to have 
Stephen as part of The Sequoia family.  

Stephen  

Sequoia’s Employee Spotlight shines on 
Jessica this month. Jessica has been a  
member of the Housekeeping Team since 
2022. Fellow staff and residents alike know 
they can count on Jessica’s smiling face 
and friendly demeanor as she works hard 
to keep The Sequoia clean and beautiful. 
Jessica is very reliable, with an excellent 
attendance record. Thank you, Jessica! 

Jessica, Housekeeper  

Joysong Victorian 

Carolers: Sequoia 

residents and their 

family and friends 

enjoyed spirit raising 

music song by the 

Joysong Victorian 

Carolers (pictured on 

cover page) after a 

delicious meal during 

our annual Holiday 

Dinner party!    

Readers Theater: Readers Theater actors, seen above on the 

left, gave a fantastic performance of Christmas-themed plays for 

our residents!  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Recurring Events  

Every Tues., 11 to 2 PM 

Lunch Bunch Outing   

Every Fri., 10 AM Chair 

Yoga with Deniece     

Bleha  

Welcome Friends Happy 

Hour, Last Friday of the 

month at 3:15 PM 

Events   

Winter Warm Up Family 

Night and Clothing/

Blanket Drive 1/30 from 

6 to 7:30 PM 

Welcome Friends Happy 

Hour 1/17 at 3:15 PM 

Entertainment 

Jim Cockrell 1/7 at 3 PM 

Prairie Fire Band  1/22 

at 3 PM 


